
TO ALL MEDIA 
DATE: 4 SEPTEMBER 2016 
 
DEPUTY MINISTER BUTI MANAMELA TO VISIT NYDA 
BENEFICIARIES IN POLOKWANE 
 
Deputy Minister in the Presidency for Planning, Monitoring and 
Evaluation, Mr Buti Manamela will tomorrow 5 September visit the 
NYDA offices and beneficiaries in Polokwane, Limpopo.  
 
The purpose of the visit is to monitor the products and services that 
young people receive at the NYDA. The visit is also aimed at 
determining the impact of the services that the agency provides to 
young people.  
 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 
 
9h30 NYDA monitoring visit 
Shop 10, Crescent Building, 60 Schoeman St 
 
10h30 Visit to Ayete Fish & Chips 
11 Excelsior St, Indian Centre 
 
For enquiries and confirmation of attendance with Matshepo Seedat 
on 0826799473 or Matshepo@dpme.gov.za  
 
ISSUED BY THE MINISTRY IN THE PRESIDENCY 


